
January 15, 19Ô9

Miss Laura Gilpin
i+09 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, Hew Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

This all seems to be a confusing situation in total, but I believe 
we can finally figure it out if you will return five Enduring Havaho’s 
to us in saleable condition, or give them to a Santa Fe bookstore so 
that we can credit your account for those five books.

If you give them to a Santa Fe bookstore (i.e. Mrs. Webb or Villagra) 
be sure and have them (and you also) notify us who got them so we won’t 
be expecting them here in Austin on a return label. If you return 
them, we will cancel the invoice #65859 of 5 books to you and credit 
your account accordingly.

I did not know about the Rawls transaction until your postcard, and 
had sent you what we thought to be your five books. What I didn't 
know was that five were sent to you but were charged to Mary Rawls 
on 12/13/68 on invoice #66407.

I will send you a return permission with this letter if you decide 
to use it. Be sure and notify me if you give those five books to 
someone in Santa Fe. Hope this improves your situation.

Sincerely yours,

Steve T. Rice
Assistant Sales Manager
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